
From: "Gabrielle Davidson" 
Sent: 8/10/2021 8:41 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA2021/1620 

To NBC, 

I am writing this email in support o f  DA2021/1620 

I have found that the Harbord Hotel have improved both noise and crowd management since their recent 
improvements - this has led to the area becoming more attractive and desirable. 

I have been particularly impressed with the improvements to noise management, and how their front of 
house staff + security manage the patrons. 

After reviewing the plans and consultant advice, I am satisfied that the measures being taken will continue 
the best practices witnessed from across the road. 

Kind Regards, 
Gabrielle Davidson 
47 Undercliff Road, Freshwater 
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